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NOTICE

All students, teaching and non-teaching staff are requested to ensure the following-
measures in order to conserve our environment:

1. Fans & lights to be switched off whenever not in use.
2. To save paper, printing on both sides should be preferred.

3. Avoid using single-use plastic and replace the same with suitable
environment friendly substitutes.

4. Dispose off waste papers in the boxes kept in the staff room for recycling.

5. Students should be encouraged to sensitize their respective households
about harmful effects of plastic and make their households ‘plastic free’.

6. Spitting is strictly prohibited.
7. Dispose the single use masks in the dustbins.
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